
 
 
 
 
 

Fremont-Winema RAC Project Proposals are due in to the 
RAC Coordinator Lucinda Nolan lnolan@fs.fed.us or DFO 
Amy Gowan agowan@fs.fed.us by… 

 
Internal proposals – Feb. 15, 2006 
 
External or Private Proposals – April 1, 2006  
 
 
Please contact Lucinda (Cindi) Nolan for a proposal 

application form. Or go to the Payments to States website. The 
link appears on the Fremont-Winema webpage 

   http://fsweb-frewin.r6.fs.fed.us/
Top of page under spotlight programs. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at: (541) 943-4451 
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